
August 1, 2007 

Massachusetts Department of Environme~~tal Protection 
Division of Wetlands and Waterways 
Western Region 
436 Dwight Street 
Springfield, MA 01 103 
(413) 784-1100 

Public Notice 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L.c. 2 1 $ 5  26-53, notice is given of a 401 Water 
Quality Certification application for Residential Remediation for Dalton Avenue, the 
purpose of this project is to remove selected soil from this site to within limits set by 
MADEP, and restore the site, to the extent reasonably possible, in accordance with the 
MADEP approved Remedial Action Plan by General Electric Company, Inc. c/o Richard 
Gates, 159 Plastics Avenue, Pittsfield, MA, on lots J9-20-3, J9-20-4, Kg-1-45 6i K9-1-46 
in Pittsfield, MA. Additional information maybe obtained from Tim Allessio at Hill 
Engineers, Architects, Planners, Inc., 50 Depot Street, Dalton, MA 01226, (413) 684- 
0925. Written comments should be addressed to: MA DEP, Western Regional Office, 
Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 436 Dwight Street, Springfield, MA 01 103, within 
twenty-one days of this notice. 

Any group of ten persons, any aggr~eved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits comments niay 
appeal the Department's Certificat~on. Failure to submit written comments before the 
end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adj~tdicatory 
hearing. 


